Republic of the Philippines
Department of Education
Region Il — Central Luzon
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF BULACAN
Capitol Compound, City of Malolos, Bulacan

September 19, 2017

To: Public Secondary School Heads

Please be informed that there will be a consultative meeting of all officers of DepEd Bulacan
Association of Guidance Advocates (BAGA) and two (2) representatives from Department of Social
Welfare and Development (DSWD) Field Office Ill on September 27, 2017, 9:30 AM at 3™ Floor,
Conference Hall, Schools Division Office of Bulacan.

The agenda of the meeting is about clarification of issues and concerns regarding the conduct
of Youth Development Sessions (YDS) for School Year 2017-2018.

Transportation expenses in attending the meeting may be charged against school/local funds
subject to the usual accounting and auditing rules and regulations.

Dissemination of the contents of this letter to all concerned is highly appreciated.

ROMEO M. ALIP, Ph. D, CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent
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DepEd Bulacan Association of Guidance Advocates (BAGA) Officers

President: Jayson S. Hernandez — San Miguel NHS
Vice President (Internal): Maribel M. Cruz — Mariano Ponce NHS
Vice President (External):Lolita V. Bucot — San Rafael NTS

Secretary: Alicia C. Espiritu — San Pedro NHS

Treasurer: Herminia R. Tubig — Sta. Monica NHS

Public Information Officer:
EDDIS I Ireneo Dela Cruz — Calumpit NHS
EDDIS Il Michael M. Santos — Felizardo C. Lipana MHS
EDDIS lil: Eliseo Godoy — Partida HS

EDDIS IV: Andrea F. Bernabe — Prenza NHS




